
 

 

 
Moretown Planning Commission 

Moretown Town Office 
6:30 pm, December 17, 2019 

 
Present: Jonathan Siegel, Chair, Karen Horn, Deborah Carroll, John Schmeltzer 
Guest: David Stapleton 
 
Jonathan called the meeting to order at 6:35 pm. 
 
Deb made on a motion to adopt the minutes of December 3. Karen seconded the 
motion, which was unanimously approved. 
 
The planning commission met with David Stapleton who is interested in serving on 
the planning commission.  He inquired what work items were expected to be 
addressed by the Commission. 
 

There are just two more questions to answer before the Local Hazard 
Mitigation Plan can be sent to FEMA from VT Emergency Management. 
The Planning Commission needs to update the town plan to add a new 
energy component as an appendix to the plan. A revised energy component is 
expected from the Energy Committee imminently. 
A comprehensive zoning bylaw update and incorporation of new required 
elements may be undertaken. 
The Planning Commission needs to revise the forestry management plan for 
the Town Forest behind the school. 

 
The Planning Commission discussed the donation of 143 acres to the town on town 
highway 49.  
 
The Planning Commission addressed the most recent comments from Stephanie 
Smith at VEM. 
 
John made a motion to adjourn at 7:45 pm. Deb seconded the motion, which was 
unanimously approved. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Karen Horn 
December 18, 2019 



 

 

 
 
  
 


